Joanna Vincent

From:

Joanna Vincent

Sent: To: 30 April 2018 16:09 Guy Bettley-Cooke

Cc:

Izabella Suberlak; Lyons Andrew; Anna Coopman

Subject:

RE: Network Rail Public Inquiry (Suffolk)

Attachments:

DPI V3500 17 13 Suffolk LCRO I Note final.doc

Dear Guy

Thank you for your email. I have passed this on to the inspector for his consideration of the relevance to this particular Inquiry.

Please also see attached note from the Inspector.

Kind regards Joanna

From: Guy Bettley-Cooke [mailto

Sent: 29 April 2018 12:58

To: Joanna Vincent < joannavincent@personaassociates.co.uk>

Subject: Fw: Network Rail Public Inquiry (Suffolk)

Sorry Joanna,

I also wish to discuss the County Council lamp-post situated on the crossing, in the railway ballast, which Suffolk County Council say was at one time on a public highway for the illumination of public property (i.e. the approach to the crossing) and further state that they would never pay to illuminate private property. The County Council now has to get permission from Network Rail to access and repair their own streetlamp.

All the best,

Guy

From: Guy Bettley-Cooke Sent: 29 April 2018 12:38

To: Joanna Vincent

Subject: Re: Network Rail Public Inquiry (Suffolk)

Ah.

One problem of living off-grid and not being on-line at all means I don't get emails. (Which is why everybody contacts me by post!)

It's by chance that I am on-line at a friend's just now.

One question that I wish to raise is about the removal of protecting WHISTLE boards from Weatherby crossing, that were still in place in 1990.

I also wish to query Network Rail's on-the-ground disability policy at pedestrian foot-crossings, citing several in Suffolk listed for closure (and the next-foot crossing along from Weatherby) which have been beautifully repaired and updated in very recent years, but that even though effectively brand-new constructions, do not conform to the provisions of the 2010 Equality Act, which I consider to be an unavoidable legal obligation and wish to hear any NR counter argument for non-compliance - including those of cost or space - and whether such avoidance is allowable under the Act.

I do apologise for the late reply, but as I say, I am not an on-line person.

All kind wishes,

Guy

29-4-2018

From: Joanna Vincent < joannavincent@personaassociates.co.uk>

Sent: 26 April 2018 16:33 To: Guy Bettley-Cooke

Subject: RE: Network Rail Public Inquiry (Suffolk)

Dear Guy

Thank you for your email, I am glad to hear you are well and able to attend the Inquiry.

The Inspector has asked if you could confirm, by 1200 noon tomorrow, what you wish to ask, in order that he can determine: whether it is relevant and should or should not be put to Mr Kenning, as well as whether it is likely to be possible to accommodate such questions within the time available, without disrupting the programme.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards

Joanna

Joanna Vincent Inquiry Manager

Tel: 01403 217799 Mobile: 07483 133 975

Web: www.personaassociates.com

Web: www.persona-pi.com



1st Floor, Bailey House, Barttelot Road, Horsham, RH12 1DQ



If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify postmaster@personaassociates.co.uk immediately and delete it and all copies from your system.

It is confidential and intended for the stated addressee(s) only.

Access to it by any other person is unauthorised and disclosure, copying or any other use by unauthorised persons may be unlawful.

Company Registration number: 2371248

From: Guy Bettley-Cooke Sent: 26 April 2018 11:20

To: Joanna Vincent < joannavincent@personaassociates.co.uk >

Subject: Re: Network Rail Public Inquiry (Suffolk)

Dear Joanna,

Re: Continued Suffolk Crossings Inquiry at Newmarket, 1st May.

It's been suggested that I contact you to state that, with the permission of the Inspector, I wish to cross-examine Mr Kenning on this occasion, if he is now fit enough to attend?

The Inspector allowed me to question Mr Prest, previously.

As stated at the time, I was unwell and not expecting to be able to speak in public when the Inquiry was first mooted, but as the matter has taken much longer to arrive than expected, I am now able to both attend and to ask questions.

It may well be up to the Inspector to authorise my questioning, but I am letting you know of my intention.

All kind wishes,

Yours sincerely,

Guy Bettley-Cooke

26-4-2018

From: Joanna Vincent < joannavincent@personaassociates.co.uk>

Sent: 14 February 2018 17:51

To: Joanna Vincent Cc: Joanna Vincent

Subject: Network Rail Public Inquiry (Suffolk)

Dear Sir/Madam

As previously notified, for the first two weeks, the Inquiry will sit at Ashlar House, Bury St Edmunds.

As announced by the Inspector on the first day of this Public Inquiry (13th February 2018), the arrangements that have been made for weeks three, four and five (if required) are as follows:

Inquiry Schedule

Week 3

27 Feb - 2 Mar - Ipswich Town Hall

Week 4

13-14 Mar 2018 – Memorial Hall, Newmarket 15-16 Mar 2018 – Ashlar House, Bury St Edmunds

Week 5 (only if required)

1-4 May 2018 - Ashlar House, Bury St Edmunds

Please keep in touch with the Programme Officer, Joanna Vincent, for up to date information on the Inquiry and Programme as it is regularly updated.

With kind regards

Joanna Vincent

Joanna Vincent

Inquiry Manager

Tel: 01403 217799 Mobile: 07483 133 975

Web: www.personaassociates.com

Web: www.persona-pi.com



1st Floor, Bailey House, Barttelot Road, Horsham, RH12 1DQ



If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify postmaster@personaassociates.co.uk immediately and delete it and all copies from your system.

It is confidential and intended for the stated addressee(s) only.

Access to it by any other person is unauthorised and disclosure, copying or any other use by unauthorised persons may be unlawful.

Company Registration number: 2371248